Confluence outage for upgrade - Saturday October 12 - 600-
1800

After several postponements, the upgrade of Confluence, from version 3.2.1 to 4.3.7, is now scheduled for Saturday, October 12th, beginning at 6:00 am
PDT. We expect to have the upgraded Confluence back in service by 6:00 pm.

More information about the Confluence upgrade can be found here: https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu
or here: https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu/display/EntAppsPub/Confluence+4.3.7+Upgrade+--+known+issues

Please send any questions concerning this upgrade or outage to apps-admin@slac.stanford.edu
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